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San Diego City Clerk Expands Social Media 
Presence to Promote Civic Engagement 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK TO POST CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
RESULTS IN REAL-TIME 

 
SAN DIEGO – San Diego City Clerk Diana Fuentes today issued the following statement regarding her 

office’s expanded presence on social media platforms.  

 

“Social media has shown demonstrable impact in leveling access to local government. Starting 

today, my office will begin posting real-time vote results from City Council meetings on the 

following social media platforms: Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn and X. Expanding my office’s 

presence to these platforms closely aligns with my mission to maximize engagement with 

residents, enhance transparency, improve information sharing and facilitate service delivery. I 

look forward to further promoting civic engagement and resident participation in the local 

democratic process.” 

 

Members of the public can connect with the Office of the City Clerk using the social media handle: 

@sdcityclerk. The Office also has a YouTube channel featuring San Diego historical images and content. 
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